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Request: 
 
Could you answer me the following question: 
 
By how much has North Tyneside Council’s block grant from the central 
government been reduced by each year over the past 10 years and specifically what 
was the overall reduction in the block grant between the years 2019/20, 2020/21 and 
2021/22 (please give figures for each year and the difference between each year).  
 
Response: 
 
The information requested is currently published in North Tyneside Council's Revenue 
control budget for each year requested under the 'Financed from' section on their website 
and can be accessed on their website via the link below. 
 
https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/455/council-finances 


